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Dear amazing Rotarians,     7 May 2023 
 
This year is going by much too quickly for me, and maybe coming much too 
quickly for Marty, our President Elect! 
 
If you missed the Dance Party this past Saturday, you missed the fun! Rotarians 
can really “cut the rug” and “trip the light fantastic”... so many incredible danc-
ers! A huge thank you to Tom Cella and Mary Hall for organizing this profitable 
event, for bringing great snacks, for lining up a DJ, and for being responsible for 
so many friends, family and neighbors attending. You two ROCK! I cannot wait 
for the next dance party! 
 
For information on hearing a wonderful Ukrainian vocal group performing in our 
area on May 13th, please click here. 
 
We have a June off-site meeting, which will take place on Thursday, June 8th 

from 4-6pm at the CSU Spur Hydro Building (part of the old stock yards).  

The Backyard and the Denver Water Laboratory are opening at the CSU Spur  

and we will be one of the first groups to visit and tour them. Please watch the 

newsletter for details and location. This means that on Wednesday, June 7th, we 

will be DARK…don’t come to the U Club that morning, instead we will see you at 

the CSU Spur event the very next day. 

See you Wednesday at the U Club to hear all about Butterfly Pollinators from the 

Butterfly Pavilion experts. 

Hugs. 
Annely 
M 303 842 8725 
E annely.noble@comcast.net 

 

ZOOM LINK 
In addition to in-person meetings, we will continue Zoom meetings. The Zoom meeting 

“room” will open at 7:00 am, and the meeting will begin at 7:15.  
Click here to join the Zoom Meeting or use the following URL: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81294791259?pwd=aXZsTXRiZzJLZEVLR1N2RFZ3bnBRdz09 
 Meeting ID: 812 9479 1259      Passcode: 903839 

 

President’s Column 

https://shoutout.wix.com/so/88OVQXL67?languageTag=en&cid=f8561146-d971-4b6e-af49-7510865d146d
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81294791259?pwd=aXZsTXRiZzJLZEVLR1N2RFZ3bnBRdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81294791259?pwd=aXZsTXRiZzJLZEVLR1N2RFZ3bnBRdz09
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10 May — Butterfly Pollinators presented by Jennifer Quermann and Amy Yarger from the Butterfly Pavilion. 
 
17 May — Project Worthmore’s founder, Frank Aniello, shares the latest developments at his non-profit. 
 
24 May — Meeting with Dr. Carolyn Love from 7:15am to 8:30am. We are using the DEI&B Award from  
                   Centennial Rotary to make this informative session happen. 
 
31 May — DARK — Happy Hour from 5-7 at the City Park Golf Course Tavern — location details to follow. 
 
7 June — DARK — Off-site meeting on the following day, see next entry. 
 
8 June — Thursday - 4-6pm - Off-site meeting at the  
                  CSU Spur Hydro Building - 4777 National Western Dr., Denver, CO 80216. You must register for this  
                  event (free), click here for the link to register.  
 

14 June — Jeanette and Clif Hiebsch present the work they are doing in Tanzania with the Maasia tribe. 
 
28 June — Marty rescues the club from Annely! You won’t want to miss this meeting! 
 
5 July — DARK — Happy and safe Fourth of July weekend to each of you. 
 
Please contact Adams Price or Curtis Brown if you have ideas for presentations, or can recommend speakers. 

 

Date Inspiration Greeters Host 

10 May Curtis Brown Sharon Cella and Tom Cella Bob Connaghan 

17 May Alessandro Eichstaedt Debra Flick and Walter Flor Paul Foster 

24 May Kevin Gallaway Melanie Gentz and Tom Giordano Brian Good 

31 May DARK Go to Happy Hour 5-7pm at the City Park Golf Course Tavern! 

Please consider organizing an  
off-site meeting for the first 

Wednesdays of  
September and October. 

Call Annely 303-842-8725 or  
e-mail  

Annely.noble@comcast.net 

May Birthdays 
10 Robin Springer 

11 Tony Vaida 

Book Club is reading… 
The Worst Hard Times 

By Timothy Egan 
May 16th at 4:30pm 

at Carolyn Schrader’s home 
407 Detroit St 
Denver 80206 

Call for info - 303 589 7599 

https://click.e-mail.csus.colostate.edu/?qs=53bb0b70bc5a4202ddb99411d96db60db72765368c736b3a57f0bd171138ab08023977006ff6c9bb33c95a0d02ed32c4b7656563356ab454
https://view.e-mail.csus.colostate.edu/?qs=a497334944fa1d866f2025e43a315fe9b4c735a373cb8925292f70fde4ff9d409c7eff50545f15f8f30f2848e7eaf7ae726b26d5089850cee0eeffd2219b6c6285a056918a871bafe59e5121e9c8783a
mailto:adams.price@pmcf.com
mailto:curtisbrown0614@gmail.com
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This year, the CEC Interactors taught BrainWise  
lessons in person to 173 students in grades 1-8  

at Kaiser Elementary in Denver and SHJ in Boulder. 
 

They will teach lessons on ZOOM to an additional 
15 middle school students participating in the  
Las Vegas Police Activities League (PAL) Boxing  

program on May 18th. 
 

Photo is from the activities in Boulder and SHJ.  
Pictured are Debra Flick , Sharon Cella, and  

Pat Gorman Barry with Noemi, Andrea, Bryanna, 
Xitlali, and Gabby.  Xitlali is our scholarship award-
ee and Stanford-bound.  The other young women 

will be junior and seniors next year.  
They are rock stars!   

 


